
From: Kevin Bottesi
To: Sonja Birr
Cc: Dan Koski
Subject: Two Rivers Shelter Request
Date: Monday, March 31, 2025 4:18:31 PM

Afternoon,
 
Scott Suess had spoken to Sue Riely who works for the municipality of Two Rivers, and had made a
request for a shelter by the Senior Center in Two Rivers. We currently have one at our Manitowoc
Senior Center. I think it would be a good location for one there. It is a popular stop and with a good
majority of them being seniors, I believe giving them a shelter to have a safe spot to wait, would be a
good idea. I have reached out to Two Rivers already and they agree as well. So just looking for
approval on our end and we can get the ball rolling. We have 2 spare shelters at DPW currently that
we can use.
 
Kevin Bottesi
Transit Division Manager
City of Manitowoc/Maritime Metro Transit
(920) 686-3563 | Direct
(920) 323-4521 | Mobile
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